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Hello and welcome back after the half-term 

break,  

I hope the storms were not too disruptive. 

We only lost a roof panel and the shutters in the 

EYFS were damaged, so I think we were lucky.   

There has been a buzz around the school 

as the Governors have been recruiting the new 

Headteacher. The children were very much part 

of the process. Some children had the 

candidates in observing a lesson, others were 

part of the Rights Respecting Counsellors 

interview panel, Reception had story-time with 

the candidates and some children took part in an 

assembly. I would like to thank staff, children 

and the Governors for working so hard on the 

process. The governors will be writing to parents 

in due course to let them know the outcome.  

The staff made plans for science week in 

their staff meeting and we are preparing for a 

great World Book Day next Thursday. Don't 

forget to dress up and bring your pennies for 

the book sale after school – you can drop off any 

books for the sale at the school office. Here's 

hoping for a less stormy weekend,  

Sharon 

 

 
 

 

The following children will be 

receiving a praise postcard  

this week:  

Sprouts – Lily and Alfred 

Broccoli – Deen and Evie 

Curly Kale – Luca and Hayley  

Beetroot – Milind and Reuben 

Basil – Zacky and Erykah 

Thyme – Sakinah and Amani 

Mint –Asiyah and Bobby 

Lavender – Maya and Nathaniel 

Cherry – Ayyub and Musa 

Rowan – Doyin and Seham 

Oak – Grace and Lauren 

Willow – Evie and Paolo 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March! 
All children are invited to dress up as a book character of their choice on this day. There are some  

good ideas on the website https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas/    
We will be celebrating their outfits in class and with their year groups. During the day, the  

classes will have a range of exciting activities linked to developing the children’s love of reading,  
and to the World Book Day message ‘You are a reader!’  This will include creating a class video  

to promote reading which we will share on Google Classroom for the other children to watch.  
 

Diary dates 

Year 6 staff will be holding a SATs 

information meeting for all Year 6 parents 

and carers on Friday 4th March at 8:55 in 

the top hall. The children will all be 

attending too. Year 6 children will also be 

advised of their secondary school places on 

the evening of Tuesday 1st March. Please see 

Ruth if you have any concerns. 

We will be dressing up to celebrate World 

Book day on Thursday 3rd March and will also 

hold a second hand book sale.  

Please book your slot for parents’ evening on 

8th or 10th March. The deadline for booking 

is Monday 28th February: 

https://forms.gle/Dos7ENaJxFXGSQGe8 

We are planning a family event at school 

from 2pm on Thursday 31st March. You will 

be able to come in and spend some time in 

class with your child.  

School closes at 2pm on Friday 1st April for 

Easter holidays until Tuesday 19th April. 

8.30am. 

 

School streets around Chisenhale 
As you are probably aware, Tower Hamlets Council are re-consulting 
on the School Space around Chisenhale until 27th February 2022. 
School parents and staff, as well as local residents, are being 
encouraged to share their thoughts via this website: 
https://talk.towerhamlets.gov.uk/schoolstreets Please take a moment to 
fill in the survey if you haven’t already responded. 
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